
NOMINATING REPORT 

April 2015 

  

Nomination forms were sent to all Skate Canada Nova Scotia Member Clubs and Skate Canada 
Nova Scotia Board of Directors February 18th 2015 via e-mail  to all clubs. 

  

The following positions are up for election for a two year term.  These nominations were 
received by the close of nominations on March 17th 2015. 

  

Vice Chair    Byron Humber 

   

Members at Large    no nominations received 

no nominations received  

All the above nominees have met the requirements as per the rules of Skate Canada and the 
Constitution of Skate Canada Nova Scotia. 

 As per the Constitution: 

Nominations from the floor will only be received providing the Chair of 
the Nominating Committee has received the consent of the nominee in 
writing at least fifteen (15) days prior to Skate Canada Nova Scotia’s 
Annual General Meeting on May 2nd 2015 

  

Full	
  resumes	
  for	
  candidates	
  are	
  available	
  upon	
  request. 

  

Submitted	
  by; 

Terry	
  Ackles 

Nominating	
  Chair	
  SCNS 


